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Dear stakeholder

You may be interested to know that the Fertility (CG156) clinical guideline was published on today 20th February
2013 and is now available at the NICE website at:
http://guidance.nice.org.uk/CG156

You can find the consultation comments and responses on this page:
http://guidance.nice.org.uk/CG/WaveR/90/Development/SHComments/pdf/English

Thank you for your contributions to the development of these guidelines.

Many thanks and kind regards,

Palida Teelucknavan
Guideline Coordinator
Telephone: +44 (0)845 003 7780
National Institute for Health and Clinical Excellence
10 Spring Gardens | | London | SW1A 2BU
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